
  
De Anza College – Inter Club Council 

Officers’ Report 
Wednesday, February 7th, 2018 

 

 

Shu Ming Liu, ICC Chairperson (ICCChairperson1718@gmail.com) 
(408) 641-9254 
Office Hours:  Mondays and Wednesdays 4:30pm-5:30pm 
           1.   Elections for the ICC officer positions are coming up, spread the word. If you or someone you know is      
     interested in running, don’t hesitate to contact us for further details! 
           2.  Just a reminder for clubs on trial to have a club orientation with us! And remember to bring your  
    Financial Roster (Blue Form) 
 
Kerry Harris, ICC Chair of Finance                                                                       (ICCFinance1718@gmail.com) 
(408) 533-5778                            
Office Hours: Mondays and Wednesdays 12:30pm - 1:30pm 

1. ICC elections are here,, if you know anyone who may be interested in joining please let them know! 
2. You can’t request for a banner if your club already has one! 
3. Be sure to spend your budget request funds within 3 weeks of approval, or the unused funds will be 

transferred back to ICC allocation account 
4. February 12 and 26 are the last days in Winter Quarter to request funds. The next possible time to 

request funds will be April 16th 
 
Roxane Leung, ICC Chair of Programs   (ICCPrograms1718@gmail.com) 
(408) 640-2472 
Office Hours: Mondays & Wednesdays 3:30 pm-4:30 pm 

1. Thank You clubs for participating on Club Day and those who performed! 
2. Next flea market concession bids is Feb 21 

 
Mevani Gotama, ICC Chair of Marketing                         (ICCMarketing1718@gmail.com) 
(669) 203-9001  
Office Hours: Monday 9:30 am - 11:30 am 

1. Follow our Facebook @DeAnzaICC! 
2. Thank you for club day, picture are already up on our facebook page. Please give it many likes! 
3. If you have photo for I love clubbing photo, you can start turning those in to my email. 

 
 
 
 DASB Liaison                       


